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April 1, 2015

JERE EBBERS
231 S. MAIN ST
CEDAR GROVE, WI 53013

SUBJECT: Site Investigation Report for
Dutch Cleaners, 403 S. Main Street, Cedar Grove, WI
WDNR BRRTS #02-60-271527

Dear Mr. Ebbers:

WISCONSIN
DEPT. OF NATURAL RESOURCES

The Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources (WDNR) has received and reviewed the Site
Investigation Report dated March 19, 2015 and submitted by your consultant, Fehr Graham. The
WDNR is in agreement with the conclusions and recommendations of that report, and encourage
you to proceed with next phase of work on the project: Requesting a minimum of three sealed bids

with their Remedial Action Options Report.

We appreciate your continued efforts and cooperation is this process. If you have any questions,
feel free to contact me at (920) 424-0399 or via email at kathy.sylvester@wisconsin.qgov.

Sincerely,

74

Kathleen M. Sylvester, Hydroggologist
Remediation & Redevelopment Program

cc: Case File
Ken Ebbott — Fehr Graham (via email)
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